
Protecting our communities together
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Data Protection notice

When discussing members of the public, all agencies 
and individuals will agree to respect their 

confidentiality. The disclosure of information outside 
this meeting, should not occur unless there is a legal 

basis for a disclosure.



PACT Priorities

ASB
• Coleshill  Birmingham Rd/High St.
(Agreed target of 20 patrols)

• Ansley Common in area of the allotments.
(Agreed target of 20 patrols)

Nuisance vehicles
• Ansley Common.
(Agreed target of 12 patrols)



Community Priorities

• Warwickshire Police is obliged to protect communities from harm
in line with the ‘Police Priorities’.  

• This may mean that in exceptional circumstances SNT officers 
may be required to work on other policing priorities. 

• If this happens there will be a need to re-negotiate priorities.  
This will be done in liaison with the Chair and the panel. 



ASB - Table of Results from Incidents Monthly 
Document 2008/09

Area 
Forum

Dec-09

East 18
North 7
South 8
West 7

Jan-09 Feb-09 Mar-09 Apr-09 May-09 Jun-09 Jul-09 Aug-09 Sep-09 Oct-09 Nov-09

24 19 16 19 18 10 8 23 13 18 8
23 8 20 10 11 6 6 15 10 12 10

 18 12 19 14 16 13 9 11 17 20 9
13 13 18 26 9 13 11 9 8 13 0



South Forum ASB comparison 2008 – 2009
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ASB – Coleshill Town Centre

• 26 targeted patrols have taken place specifically to combat ASB

• Alcohol has been seized from young people on 2 occasions.

• 10 visits have been made to Coleshill High School for talks aimed at 
ASB including Halloween and Bonfire night.

• 5 warning letter has been sent to the parents of one young person 
regarding his behaviour.

• Two Licensed premises have been the subject of a Licensing Review 
and one premises has been advised.

• Monthly checks made in Licensed premises and in some cases weekly.



ASB – Ansley Common, allotments.
• 30 targeted patrols made of the area.

• Site meeting took place between interested parties regarding 
ASB.

• Multi Agency meeting took place where an action plan was drawn
up including the use of CCTV, leaflet drops, fencing and other 
improvements to the allotments, sourcing funding and evidence 
gathering to deal with offenders.

• 8 statements taken from local residents.

• Advice file forwarded to the ASB Officer for consideration of one 
ASBO.



• Alcohol seized from a number of youths on two occasions.

• A number of local youths stopped and spoken to and details obtained.

• Liaison maintained with local, Borough and County Counsellors together 
with other Agencies and local residents.

• Action plan ongoing



Anti-social behaviour- Ansley Common

Multi-agency meeting, discussing issues and solutions-
Actions:
• Increased Police Patrols
• Promote reporting of incidents
• Investigate the potential use of CCTV

• Raise awareness of 

• Investigate the ownership of un-adopted roads and 
alleyways

• Extend the existing allotments
• Secure the allotment site







Nuisance vehicles – Ansley Common
• 26 Targeted patrols conducted.

• Site meeting took place between interested parties regarding the 
off road vehicle nuisance.

• Multi agency meeting took place where an action plan was drawn
up including the use of CCTV, leaflet drops,Sec. 59 signage and a 
meeting involving the land owners.

• 7 persons warned and 2 x Sec. 59 warnings given to persons 
riding on land other than a road. 

• Liaison maintained with all interested parties.



Nuisance Vehicles- Ansley Common

Multi-agency meeting, discussing issues and solutions-
Actions:
• Request off road team
• Promote reporting of incidents
• Investigate the potential use of CCTV
• Provide section 59 signs
• Raise awareness of 

• Raise awareness of Police Powers.





A school talk was given to the pupils of Nursery Hill Infant School, Ansley 
Common on the 15 October by PCSO Phil McGuinness, with regards to 
safety during Halloween and Bonfire Night.  He also discussed the issues 
of wearing bright coloured clothing now that the darker nights are drawing 
in.  With this in mind PCSO McGuinness gave the pupils florescent Road 
Safety Hedgehog stickers that they can wear on their coats and stick on 
the school bags.  Halloween and Bonfire night safety leaflets were also 
given to the school to hand out to parents.



On Tuesday, 03 November 2009, PC 649 Andy HOPKINS along with 
PCSOs Jane OWEN and Hayley Waller, visited several locations in 
Coleshill town where they distributed tamper proof number plate 
screws to numerous residents and gave general crime prevention 
advice. In recent months the town has been plagued with a number of 
incidents where number plates have been stolen from vehicles.  This 
initiative to help combat this serious crime, coincided with the
Neighbourhood Watch Association's "Not in My Neighbourhood 
Week“. In total about 200 households were visited.



• On Tuesday 03 November 2009 PCSOs Caroline McMURCHIE and 
Gavin SCOTT were joined by seventeen pupils from The Archbishop 
Grimshaw School in Chelmsley Wood for a graffiti clean up and litter pick 
at the Coleshill Skate Park and Cricket Club.

The litter pickers filled a whopping five bags of litter and the appearances 
of the skate park and Cricket Club were massively improved.

The clean up project was organised as part of the 'Neighbourhood Watch, 
Not in my Neighbourhood' initiative and was the closing session of a six 
week awareness programme that PCSO Caroline McMURCHIE had been 
working on with the school. 

• PCSO MCMURCHIE has delivered talks on Gang Culture, Gun and Knife 
Crime, Drugs and Alcohol, Antisocial Behaviour and Criminal Damage to 
the pupils who have been working towards achieving their Prince's Trust 
Awards.



• On Wednesday 04 November 2009 PCSOs Phil McGuinness and Carl 
Boulter held Crime Prevention Surgeries as part of the NHW Association's 
"Not In My Neighbourhood Week" at the Rowland Court Community 
Centre in Old Arley and the Eastlang Road Community Centre in 
Fillongley. 

• The PCSOs also hand delivered crime prevention advice leaflets to the 
elderly and more vulnerable residents in Rowland Court and Eastlang 
Road, who could not get to their respective local community centres.

On Thursday 26 November 2009, PCSOs Phil McGuinness and Carl 
Boulter and PC Paul Vaughton held a crime prevention day at the Co-Op 
and Premier Store at Gun Hill, New Arley.  Also in attendance were North 
Warwickshire Fire & Rescue Service who gave out free smoke alarms and 
fire prevention advice, and representatives from Warwickshire CC and 
NWBC. Officers gave advice on crime prevention and NHW, with items on 
sale e.g., prikka strips/shed alarms/Smartwater.  This event was also 
aimed at the recent spate of fires and criminal damage in the Arley area.



PCSOs Give Christmas Performance.

On Thursday 03 December 2009 at 03.00pm PCSOs, Pete Beale, 
Carl Boulter and Phil McGuinness held a festive sing-a-long and crime 
prevention event at Rowland Court, Old Arley for the elderly residents 
of the villages of Arley, Ansley and Fillongley.  Also at the event were 
NWBC’s Neighbourhood Wardens Debbie Fitter and Julie Richardson 
who kindly supplied refreshments.  Pete Beale and Carl Boulter 
performed songs from the 40s, 50s and 60s era followed by a number 
of Christmas carols.  At the end of the performance PCSO Phil 
McGuinness presented a talk to the elderly residents on crime 
prevention, focusing on distraction burglaries. The event was 
thoroughly enjoyed by all those who attended the event.



North Warwickshire pre Christmas Campaign

Aim 

To protect residents from acquisitive & violent crime on the run up to  
Christmas the district will adopt tactics to impact positively upon these 
areas. PCSOs  continue to visit the victims of all crimes to offer crime 
prevention advice and provide reassurance. Victims of dwelling burglary and 
surrounding vulnerable premises will be provided with burglary vouchers to 
improve security.
• Newsletters for each of our Forum Areas to be compiled and delivered to 
residential properties promoting crime prevention and public confidence 
messages. Anti drugs: Police working with Partners message to be
highlighted in ‘North Talk’
• PCSOs to conduct early morning patrols to advise regarding leaving cars 
running to defrost and presents and expensive equipment left in view.  Op 
Strangford.



• PCSOs to conduct targeted patrols in response to crime analysis, to 
disrupt offences of dwelling burglary, autocrime and commercial robberies.

• Reintroduction of Operation Jaunt to tackle valuables left in cars on 
car parks across the area.

• Actively growing the North Warwickshire Good News E-mail Tree and 
promoting our community safety activity to build public confidence.

• Implementation of mini anti burglary or autocrime operations to
address trends as they emerge. Op Strangford.

• Implementation of an anti violence campaign across Christmas and 
the New year to deter violence and detect assaults. Op Straban

• Crimes of violence to be actively directed and progressed by the crime 
advisor and staff on light duties.



Community Safety Partnership
secured funding for an additional 
mobile CCTV camera for use at 
the illuminated recreation grounds

“We experienced a 7.8% reduction in 
alcohol related crime in the 3 months 
following the pilot” - Dorset Police 

Last orders – to be performed to year 
9 students in February.



The Community Safety Partnership has applied for £10,000 
of Home Office funding for a range of activities to address 
Anti-social behaviour. 

These include;

•Friday night street based activities at a hotspot location

•Opening hotspot location youth clubs on Friday evenings

•Prison visit for those at risk of offending

•Training for ASB officers

•Advertising campaign to address residents concerns 
about ASB

•Funding for Solomon- last orders



Community Safety Partnership Priorities 2010-2011

• Violent Crime: focusing on domestic abuse, youth related 
violence and alcohol related violence.

• Anti-social behaviour: Focus on youth related, alcohol 
related and criminal damage to motor vehicles

• Serious acquisitive Crime: Focus on domestic burglary and 
theft from vehicles

• Public Confidence and perceptions.



Thank you for your time.

Please contact the team should you have any queries 
or concerns.

Tel: [02476483554]

Email: nws.snt@warwickshire.police.uk

Web: www.safer-neighbourhoods.co.uk/nws


